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ARRA Statement  
 

Date: July 13, 2022 
 

To: Whom It May Concern 
 

Subject: American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) Certification Statement 
 
 
 
 

Liberty Pumps - ARRA Compliant* 
 

Liberty Pumps hereby certifies that its products are compliant with the 2009 American Recovery 
and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) as enacted into law February 17, 2009. 

This includes sump pumps, sewage pumps, effluent pumps, grinder pumps and systems, ELV- 
series pumps, high temperature pumps, drain and specialty pumps. 

 
*The following product series are excluded from this statement and are not ARRA compliant: 

 
• LCU-Series condensate Pumps 
• 260 Utility Pump 
• S30-Series Sump Pumps 
• Ascent II – Macerating Toilet 

 
This document is for purposes of those needing to show Liberty’s compliancy to ARRA 
requirements only and should not be confused with the Buy American Act (BCC) or the 
FTC’s “Made in America” requirements. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Vice President of Sales & Marketing 
Liberty Pumps 

 
 
 

Liberty Pumps 7000 Apple Tree Ave. Bergen, NY 14416 


